
 

 

 

King Edward VI College welcomes applications from Private Candidates.  

There may be some restrictions on what is available to private candidates, but in general any 

GCE/GCSE/IGCSE qualifications offered by the examination board’s AQA, OCR, Edexcel or WJEC will be 

accepted provided it has written units only.  

Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate specifications which include a component that involves 

coursework, practical, controlled assessment or external moderation. 

You will be seated for your examinations with our students, either in the main hall or a classroom.  

Once you have decided and you would like to make an entry you will need to make an appointment with 

Emma Moore or Michelle Oldham – exams@ke6n.ac.uk 

At this appointment you will complete the necessary paperwork, have your ID checked and full payment 

taken at the time of the appointment, this can be made via cash or card payment.  

Once this has all been completed confirmation will be sent to you followed by your examination timetable. 

 

 

 


